
 

 

 

 

9th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As we approach the start of the summer holidays, I would like to inform you of some of the 

activities that are taking place in the final week of term.  

Monday 15th July 2024 

8.30am – Year 9 & 10 depart for their Blackpool experience day – those pupils in these year 

groups that are not attending should attend school as normal in school uniform. All Year 7 & 

8 pupils attend school as usual. 

11.10am – Year 8 end of year/rewards assembly 

1.30pm – Year 7 end of year/rewards assembly 

Tuesday 16th July 2024   

8.30am – Year 7 & 8 depart for the Blackpool experience day – those pupils in these year 

groups that are not attending should attend school as normal in school uniform. All Year 9 & 

10 pupils attend school as usual. 

10.50am – Year 10 end of year/rewards assembly 

1.20pm – Year 9 end of year/rewards assembly  

Please note that pupils that are attending the Blackpool trips are not required to wear 

school uniform but should wear appropriate clothing and footwear.  Please ensure 

your child is wearing sunscreen, they should also be prepared for the ever changing 

weather forecast. 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 

Morning registration - Vote for Head Girl/Head Boy 

Morning – All Hallows Charter rewards/activities for those pupils that have received bronze, 

silver or gold charter for this term. 

Afternoon – Attendance league form winners will attend a film afternoon. 
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Thursday 18th July 2024 

Clean Respect card draw during morning registration. 

Voluntary Mass at 9am to celebrate the early retirement of Mrs Cavanagh and to say thank 

you and good bye to other staff members that are leaving us. 

Friday 19th July 2024 

The final Day of this academic year will be a non-uniform day and we are requesting a £1 

donation from our pupils towards Caritas, our catholic charity. There will be a school disco 

for all pupils from 9.30am – 11.30am.  Due to the early start of the disco we will not be 

having a break time, we therefore encourage pupils to bring in a drink and a light snack. 

Pupils will have lunch in school from 11.30am and will finish for the summer holidays after 

afternoon registration which will be from 12.30pm onwards (please note the earlier finish).  

All year groups will be dismissed via Reception. 

Please be aware that attendance in the final week of term and the first week of a new 

term is very important.  Any absences that occur in the last three days of term and the 

first three days on our return will be unauthorised without medical evidence, as stated 

in our attendance policy.   

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout this 

successful academic year and to wish you and your family a wonderful summer holidays.  

We return to school at 8.30am on Wednesday 4th September 2024. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Done (Assistant Headteacher) 


